
 
10 Sin Ming Drive Singapore 575701 

 

20 December 2024 

All Motor Vehicle Dealers / Importers 

All Electronic Service Agents 

 

Our ref VRL/18/2024 

  

    

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Electronic Day Licence (e-Day Licence) for Classic and Vintage Vehicles  
 

From 1 January 2025, LTA will be replacing the current paper day licences for vehicles 

registered under the Classic, Revised Vintage and Vintage (Restricted) Vehicle (‘CVV’) 

Schemes with electronic Day (e-Day) Licences.  Owners/drivers will no longer need to 

display a paper day licence on their vehicle’s windscreen when using it on the roads.  

 

To drive the classic and vintage vehicles, CVV owners would need to buy an e-Day 

Licence or enter the usage date of their free e-Day Licence (for classic vehicles) through 

LTA’s OneMotoring portal.  Classic vehicle owners will receive 28 free e-Day 

Licences, instead of paper day licences, when they renew the annual road tax for 2025. 

 

The introduction of e-Day licences will bring greater convenience for owners of classic 

and vintage vehicles as they can conveniently perform the e-Day Licence services online 

through LTA’s OneMotoring portal, up to 2 weeks in advance of the intended usage 

date.  If they are unable to enter the usage date of their free e-Day Licences (for Classic 

Vehicles) or buy the e-Day Licences prior to the use of the vehicle, they have up to 

11.59 pm on the next day after the usage of the vehicle to do so. 

 

There are no changes to the usage restrictions under the respective schemes.  The above 

for your information and dissemination as required.   

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Neu Siew Lay (Ms) 

Deputy Director 

Vehicle Quota and Registration 

Vehicle Services Group 


